
 
 
 
 
 
              
 
Please publish the following notice once on Monday, March 24, 2025, in the Waukesha 
Freeman 
              
 

Village of North Prairie 
 

Notice is hereby given that the public test of the optical scan vote tabulating system and 
electronic voting equipment to be used at the Spring Election on Tuesday, April 1, 2025, 
will be conducted in the Village North Prairie, at the Municipal Building located at 130 
North Harrison Street, at 1:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 26, 2025.  This public test is 
open to the general public per State Statutes Chapter 5.84. 
 
 
Village of North Prairie 
 
Evelyn Etten 
Administrator/Clerk/Treasurer 
 


